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Herold Engineering Awarded ASTTBC Employer Award at TARC 2014 
 

 
ASTTBC President Dave Rutherford, AScT, BCLS, CLS (left) presenting Lee Rowley, PEng, Principal, Herold Engineering 

with ASTTBC Employer Award 

 

Lee Rowley, PEng, accepted an Employer Award on behalf of Herold Engineering at ASTTBC’s 

Technology Awards & Recognition Celebration (TARC). The ceremony took place at Vancouver’s 

Westin Bayshore Hotel on November 1st. 

 

ASTTBC’s Employer Award recipients are chosen for creating work environments that encourage the 

career success of Technology Professionals. 

 

Herold Engineering Limited is a consulting civil and structural engineering company with a current 

staff level of 60 employees, including 23 structural engineers, five civil engineers, and 13 ASTTBC 

members. Originally a Nanaimo-based firm, they have now expanded with offices in Victoria and Fort 

Nelson. 

 

They have a mix of public and private sector clients and are actively involved in a wide variety of 

building, civil, marine, transportation, and industrial and municipal infrastructure projects throughout 

the province, with the majority of their work on Vancouver Island. Staff consists of highly skilled 

professionals and the firm continues to grow and expand its services throughout the province. 
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Herold Engineering Limited has worked on several award-winning projects, most recently in 2012 and 

2013, when their projects won WoodWORKS BC Design Awards. 

 

They believe their success is based on their excellent staff. Herold Engineering actively encourages 

ASTTBC registration, supporting all members of the team in reaching their full potential. 

 

ASTTBC was very proud to celebrate Herold Engineering’s achievements with a 2014 Employer 

Award. Congratulations! 
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